Joel Herbert

From: Geff Cramb

Sent: Thursday, 18 January 2018 4:24 PM
To: Joel Herbert

Subject: RE: Exhibition of Cudgen Lakes MOD 2
Dear Joel

The Environment Protection Authority has no comment in relation to the proposed Cudgen Lakes Sand Quarry —
Modification 2
Modification (MP05_0103B MOD 2).

Regards
Geff

Geff Cramb

Operations Officer - Environment Management Unit
North Coast, NSW Environment Protection Authority
+61 2 6640 2510

geff.cramb@epa.nsw.gov.au Www.epa.nsw.gov.au @EPA NSW
Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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